
Update on January 1, 2023, CMI/VBP Rate Adjustments 
 

The state finally received the approval from CMS for the Data Share Agreement late this week. As 

you will recall, this document is necessary in order for MO HealthNet to get the updated resident 

listing information from DHSS which is necessary to finalize the January 1, 2023 rates. We are 

waiting to hear what the timeline is for the release of the January 1, 2023 final rate letters. As soon 

as we know, we will share that information with the membership. The good news is that this 

month’s long roadblock created by CMS’s inaction is finally out of the way and the state can move 

forward. We anticipate the state will move forward quickly, but don’t want to guess on a timeframe 

but will let you know as soon as we know. 


